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Call for Submissions: “Imagined Spaces” 

Hello, 

The Averitt Center for the Arts is hosting a show during the month of 
February in the Legends Gallery for BFSDoArt undergraduate students. We 
will be exhibiting 2D works that represent spaces, both real and imaginary.  

We would like to invite you to include artwork in this show! The 
requirements are as follows: 

1.  Artwork must be on canvas/board/paper 
2. Deal with fantasy or reimagined space/environments 
3. All works must be framed with a hanging wire and ready to be 

displayed (exceptions for large/irregular-sized works can be made)  

If you would like to participate, please respond to this email with images of 
the works you would like to include, with titles and size, by January 15, 
2017. 

Artworks selected for the exhibit must be delivered to the Center for Art and 
Theatre by Thursday, January 26. 

The show will be on display for the entire month of February. Reception 
date and details to follow. 

We look forward to your response! 

 

Chloe Coulibaly 

 

303Gallery@georgiasouthern.edu 

Georgia Southern University 
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